
VETERAN’S MEMORIAL COMMITTEE 

 
Meeting of the Veterans Memorial Committee was held on May 9, 2022 at Wallingford Town Hall, Room 315. 
Chairman Ruth Palmer called the meeting to order at 7 pm. There were  8 members present. 
 
Minutes from May 2 meeting were approved as corrected. 
 
Short discussion held on church service. Secretary reports that program is waiting for Father Mendoza approval and 
will be sent to her for final review. 
 
Secretary will have flags for next week. Bruce Gallup also said wreaths are at Wallingford Florist for new bows and 
flowers. 
 
Short discussion held regarding parade line up / additions, and how people can identify committee members at park. 
 
George Messier said he requested what was needed for service from Public Works. 
 
New Business – Bob Avino said that he had a member from VFW 591 for membership on the committee. He will 
bring him to the next meeting. 
 
Next meeting is May 16, 2022.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 1927 after a moment of silence for departed members. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Elise M. Gallup 
Secretary 


